
FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

^ 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 12:02 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum —ri 

Date: 1/14/2016 ^ o 
Re: Joe Griffiths O _ 

•• 
cn 

Docketing Case No.:. 14-1297-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the following in the case number above. Thank you. 

QUESTION DESCRIPTION: 

As a senior citizen I am asking you to disregard the proposals of FE and AEP. 
Their customers deserve subsidies not their shareholders and management team. 
They will benefit at the expense ofthe citizens of Ohio. It's not surprising 
that the PUC is under pressure from them. I have seen the same thing in other 
states. But now it's hitting home. They are supposedly big boys - let them prove 
it. You know they don't have their customers interest in mind. Level the playing 
field please. Regards, Joe G 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y t t tat t he images sppearing a re a» 
accura te and complete reprodxiction ©f a case f i l e 
document del ivered i n t h s regular course o£ business . 
TechnJciaar^^^/^sf^ Date Procesasd JAN 1 4 ?016 

mailto:ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us


Hunter, Donielle 

From: Johnson, Thomas 
Sent: Thursday, January 14,2016 11:13 AM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: FW: Reject the FirstEnergy Bailout 

From: Environmental Defense FundOn Behalf OfPatricia Dean 
Sent: Thursday, January 14,201611:12:39 AM {UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Johnson, Thomas 
Subject: Reject the FirstEnergy Bailout 

Jan 14, 2016 

Commissioner Thomas Johnson 

Dear Commissioner Johnson, 

I'm writing today to ask you to say no to FirstEnergy's request for the PUCO to authorize substantial, customer-funded 
subsidies to bail out its uneconomic power plants. 

V\/ith the new settlement, FirstEnergy's proposal went from bad to worse. 
Please safeguard market competition and reject FirstEnergy's proposal, so that a utility can no longer cross-subsidize or 
favor its affiliate companies in order to block competition. Approving the deal would send a clear message to Ohio's 
businesses, entrepreneurs, investors, and 
residents: We favor reigning power players and political clout over innovation and competition. Utility profits should not 
be placed ahead of Ohioans' best interests, and especially not at their personal expense. 

If you believe Ohio should have electricity that is clean, reliable, and affordable, please reject FirstEnergy's request. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Patricia Dean 
4099 Larue Prospect Rd S 
Prospect, OH 43342-9310 
padean2259@gmail.com 
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